
 
 
 
  
 

 
 
 
 
 

Homicide on Old Georgetown Road 
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
September 3, 2020 
 

(McClellanville, SC)  Around 10:00 this morning, Charleston County sheriff’s deputies 
responded to a report of a deceased male in a vehicle parked in a yard near 8532 Old 
Georgetown Road.  The deceased male suffered from an apparent gunshot wound(s).  
Detectives are investigating this as a homicide.  Investigators canvassed the area for 
evidence and witnesses.  This is an active investigation.  Anyone with information can 
call the Charleston County Sheriff’s Office at (843) 743-7200.    
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